
 

 

 

 

Ref: MOC/IUL/2021/046 

 

 

NOTICE OF EXTRA-ORDINARY GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

 

 

Maldives Olympic Committee (MOC) would like to bring your kind attention that an 
Extra-Ordinary General Assembly will be held on Thursday, 10th June 2021. Time and 
Venue will be informed accordingly.  

As previously announced at the MOC General Assembly 2021 held on 01st May 2021, 
election for MOC’s Executive Committee for the term 2021 – 2025 will be held during 
the above mentioned Extra-Ordinary General Assembly.   

Further details will be communicated with MOC members in due time.  

 

Should you require any further information, please contact us at info@nocmaldives.org 

 

Sincerely, 

Maldives Olympic Committee 

 

10th May 2021 

 

 


